
To prepare you for homework and assessment expectations at secondary school, we will be 

expecting the homework below to be completed this half term. 

In PSHE, we have talked about taking responsibility. This is a great opportunity for you to 

demonstrate taking responsibility and being more independent.  

All pieces of work will need to be handed in promptly on the Friday of that week and your teacher 

will keep a record of work completed. Arithmetic homework will still be due in on a Tuesday, ready 

for your arithmetic lesson. 

We highly recommend you get into good habits and complete your work earlier in the week; don’t 

leave it until the last minute! 

Any questions, speak to your teacher. 
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